
 
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 

Orion Nutraceuticals Announces Termination of LOI 

Vancouver, British Columbia / November 21, 2019 – Orion Nutraceuticals Inc., (CSE: ORI) 
(the “Company” or “Orion”) announces that, further to its news release dated May 16, 2019, the 
non-binding letter of intent (“LOI”) to acquire an additional 26% of BioHemp Colombia (“BHC”) 
has lapsed in accordance with its terms and has been terminated.  As such, the proposed transaction 
with BHC will not proceed and both parties have been released of their obligations under the LOI. 

About Orion Nutraceuticals Inc. 

Orion Nutraceuticals Inc. aims to set a new standard in cannabis life science by producing and 
developing innovative products with key strategic partners in the industry. In conjunction with its 
professional sports strategic alliances, the company is poised to advance research and development 
in the plant science sector, deliver science-based products and services, and market CBD therapies 
to the mainstream with proprietary brands and products. Orion shares trade in Canada on the CSE 
under the symbol ORI. 
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Joel Dumaresq, CEO & Director 
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Keep up to date with Orion on our social media channels: 

Twitter: @orionnutra 
Facebook: @orionnutra 
Instagram: @orionnutra 
LinkedIn: @orionnutra 

The CSE and Information Service Provider have not reviewed and does not accept responsibility 
for the accuracy or adequacy of this release. 


